Mayor’s Report

1. Southeast Transportation Plan - ADOT will be conducting a public
meeting on the Plan Wednesday, August 13 here in the Assembly Chambers.
The public meeting will consist of an Open House from 5:30 - 6:30; from
6:30 - 7:15 there will be a presentation/overview of the draft Plan; and
from 7:15 to 8:30 a question and answer session will be held.

Borough staff is working on a draft comment letter to the Plan that will be
presented to the Assembly at the August 4 assembly meeting. Once
accepted as the Assembly’s position on the Plan, the letter will be presented
to ADOT as well as other southeast communities.

2. Appreciation - Thank you to the following residents who have
stepped forward to work at the October 7, 2014 municipal election: Bev
Richardson, Cathy Harris, Erica Worhatch, Mary Leonard and Pat Hickman.
Your service is greatly appreciated.



